ASH CLASS YEAR 1
Week 12 Home Learning
Hi Everyone, 
This is our 12th week of home learning. I’m continuing to work in school this week so please continue to direct home learning questions through Seesaw and I will reply when I get home in the evening. 
It has been great to see all of your work on Seesaw this week. There was a lot to get through so feel free to continue with it this week. Well done to those who took part in sports activities and made Olympic wreaths and medals. 
Home Learning Challenges
This week in school the children have used some of their time to design and make items using recycled materials that we had around our school. This week they are going to use them for inspiration to write or tell a story. I then began thinking about how much you all enjoy making stories with the things we have around our class. Do you remember when we re-told the Bog Baby story? We used Lego to make the shed, blue paper to represent the pond in Bluebell Wood and lots of natural materials to make walls and trees. This week I would like you to set out a small world scene using things from around your home. Then you can use your imagination to make a story. 
Some ideas are:
· Make bluebell wood and re-tell the bog baby story.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Think about the stories we read before making a slider and use Lego to make the city that Max was in or Mr McGregor’s garden
· Get a toy vehicle and take it on an adventure around your house. 
· Use playmobile or Lego or your own construction ideas to make a Zoo, just like when we thought about Chester Zoo.
I will put some pictures on Seesaw for inspiration. Please upload a picture of your own work to Seesaw.  
Reminder
Our White Rose Maths learning for the coming week is once again available on Seesaw. Also the Read Write Inc lessons, which is the English we use in school, are available once again. Go to :
 https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ 
This is the Ruth Miskin Channel and you will be able to see lots of good advice, information and ‘speed sound lessons’ to support your children.
 Mrs Brinicombe  
